
 
 
 
A Level Results 2013 

 

I am delighted with the overall results this year.  They show a marked improvement on last 
year.  Over half of all grades were A* - B; this is remarkable.  Over ¾ of all grades were C or 
better.  Some changes we have made have had a very positive impact upon results. 
 
There have been some remarkable individual performances.  The grade profiles of many 
pupils are superb.  A very large proportion of pupils have achieved ‘A’ grades.  The 
overwhelming majority of students will progress to their first choice destination. 
 
It has been a pleasure to see so many happy, smiling faces and a tremendous sense of 
satisfaction for the students and staff who have worked so hard to achieve these exceptional 
results. 
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